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Minnesota Pollution ControrAgTency 

September 1982 

Mr. Valdas V. Adamkus 
Regional Administrator 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
230 South Dearborn Street 
Chicago, ILL 60604 

RE: NSPS and NESHAPS Delegations 

Dear Mr. Adamkus: 

In response to your letter dated September 1, 1982, MPCA staff 
have reviewed the terms and conditions of the subject delegation 
and find them acceptable. 

Therefore, as part of the implementation of the program, the 
MPCA will forward all requested information to EPA pursuant 
to the delegation. I do want to emphasize that MPCA acceptance 
of this delegation is contingent upon appropriate fiscal support 
from EPA. Should that support diminish, the MPCA will need to 
reassess its ability to continue this delegation arrangement 
with EPA, 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Louis J. Breimhurst 
Executive Director 
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